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Remember it’s a School Closure Day tomorrow! 

 

Dear Families 

We have completed a very successful six weeks of term and the children have certainly earned a 

wonderful half term break, with lots of sunshine!  During this half term, so much learning has taken 

place, with everyone showing such determination and effort in all that we’ve asked of them.  The 

pride that the children take in their work is superb and has meant that their progress has been very 

strong.  Everyone has now had the opportunity to Teams Meet their child’s class teacher for Parent 

Consultation Evenings and we will send out written reports in July as usual.  We would like to thank 

you all very much for the continued support that you give to your children and to our school.  The 

reading, spelling, maths and other learning that you do at home, the encouragement of the 

children in other things out of school too, such as water sports, football, cycling, crafts, all makes for 

a very strong partnership.  And another thank you to all the donations of toys, books, plants and 

other things – all have been put to very good use! 

 

Prayer from Truro Cathedral 

Earlier in the week, we were very pleased to receive an unexpected email from Truro Cathedral… 

 

Greetings from Truro Cathedral. 

  

During services in the cathedral yesterday we prayed for Mount Hawke Academy as it was 

included in the Diocesan Prayer Diary. We prayed for the school, for its work, staff, governors, 

students, families and all associated with the school. We prayed also for those associated with the 

school at this difficult time during the pandemic and as we are emerging from another lockdown. 

  

This email is being sent as a sign of encouragement and support. Please be assured of our ongoing 

thoughts and prayers. 

  

Best wishes, 

  

Simon, 

Canon Precentor 

 

Football 

You may have seen on Social Media that our Y5/6 Boys Football 

Team reached the finals of The Miller Shield and we are 

delighted that they won, bringing a very large trophy back to 

school for the year!  They will be playing in another tournament 

tomorrow evening as a reward.  Congratulations all, and a big 

thank you to Mr Brandreth too. 
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Celebrations 

Today saw a lovely end to the month – our Superstar Assembly.  The parents of the children 

named below have already had a letter, telling them that their child has been noticed for 

going above and beyond in all that they do and they are now able to choose a book with 

their parents, which we will buy for them.   

This is to say a huge THANK YOU and WELL DONE for all that our Superstars do, from everyone 

at school. 

 

Class Superstar 

Mousehole Amber 

Godrevy Arthur 

Longships Ella 

Pendeen Thea-Rose 

Carne Oliver 

Gwithian Thomas 

Lamorna Imogen 

Class 5MB Pheonix 

Class 5LW Esme 

Class 6 Charlotte 

 
PE Kit Reminders 

Please remember that our PE kit has a uniform and is:  

• white or royal blue t-shirt with or without logo (Keywear now 

stock the blue t-shirts – if ordering online, at checkout add 

blue in the order notes box) 

• black shorts or black or blue tracksuit bottoms / leggings 

• blue MHA hoodie (optional) 

• trainers or plimsolls 

 

What to do if a COVID test comes back positive? 

If the test comes back positive during school hours, please phone us straight away. 

If the test comes back positive out of school hours, please access the form below 

http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/coronavirus 

 

 
 

Communications 

Remember to use the email hello@mounthawke.org or phone 01209 890230 if you need to speak to 

one of us, let us know about something or share something with us.  Even though we can’t have a 

conversation at the classroom door or in the playground, we are still available.  Miss Biddick is 

usually on the gate every morning and afternoon too. 

All of us here at school would like to wish you a very happy and safe half term holiday and we’ll 

see you all back in school on Monday 7th June. 
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